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WELCOME
We welcome students and parents from all schools in joining us at Elizabeth 
College - our partnership with you starts now.  In this brochure you will find 
important enrolment dates for the year. Please contact us if you have any queries. 

STEPS FOR YEAR 10 TO 11 
ENROLMENT IN 2025
Year 10 students from Hobart City High School are counselled by Elizabeth 
College teachers during 2024 as part of our Transition Program. 

Students from other schools will have opportunities to tour the College, attend 
our Taster Day and Information Evening, meet with key staff including our 
Careers Counsellor, Support Teachers and College Course Counsellors prior to 
enrolment sessions in Term 3 and 4.   

Please visit elizabethcollege.tas.edu.au and join our enrolment database  
so we can keep you up to date with information regarding enrolment and 
orientation offerings.  

ENROLMENT PROCESS
All students will complete their enrolment during August/September 2024. 
Each student will work one-on-one with a counsellor to discuss their enrolment 
in detail. Students are required to bring a copy of their grade 10 mid-year 
report with them to the enrolment session.

Students from Hobart City High School who have completed a VET Expression 
of Interest will be advised about VET suitability processes. All other students 
who wish to enrol in a VET program will be required to complete VET 
suitability processes at the time of enrolment.

Thursday 22 August & Friday 23 August

Hobart City High School (at New Town campus)

Tuesday 3 September 
(For students with family names from A to L)

Government Schools (other than Hobart City High School) 3.00–4.00pm 
Non-Government Schools 4.00–5.00pm  
(at Elizabeth College)

Wednesday 4 September  
(For students with family names from M to Z)

Government Schools (other than Hobart City High School) 3.00–4.00pm  
Non-Government Schools 4.00–5.00pm     
(at Elizabeth College) 

Once the enrolment process has been finalised, students will receive a letter 
confirming that they are enrolled at Elizabeth College for 2025. 

NEW ENROLMENTS AND  
CHANGES TO ENROLMENT
Tuesday 10 December 3.00-5.00pm

For students who have not yet enrolled for 2025 or those wanting to make 
changes to their enrolment 
(at Elizabeth College) 

LATE CHANGES TO ENROLMENT
Students may also complete a late enrolment or make changes to their  
subject selections on 

Tuesday 28 January 2025, 3.00-5.00pm

Please note some subjects may be closed for enrolment.

CONNECT
New students enrolling at Elizabeth College for 2025 are encouraged to attend 
the orientation program, ConnECt, in early December.  Further information will 
be sent to parents/carers and students in Term 4.

KEY CONTACTS
Office enquiries 6235 6555 

Shane Fuller Principal 6235 6505 

Oliver Close Assistant Principal 6235 6507 

Helen Cooke Assistant Principal 6235 6502 

Ashleigh Snigg     Assistant Principal 6235 6504

Rebecca Wilson Assistant Principal 6235 6529 

Sandy Verrier Student Services 6235 6565


